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24th April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 6 Swimming Lessons  

We are pleased to inform you that we are able to provide our Year 6’s with swimming 
lessons at Newton Abbot Leisure Centre. This is part of the Government expectation for all 
children to be able to swim 25 metres by the time they finish primary school, and we are 
pleased that we are able to fund this completely for all Y6 pupils.  

The sessions will be on Tuesdays at 11.00 – 12.00 from Tuesday 10th June to Tuesday 
22nd July.  

The children will walk accompanied by our staff to and from Newton Abbot Leisure Centre 
and will have qualified swimming instructors for their lessons. Please ensure that your 
child comes to school with their swimming kit (no bikinis please), towels, goggles (if they 
so wish), suitable walking shoes (school shoes) and a coat.  

In order for us to determine your child’s swimming ability, it would be useful if you can 
complete this short survey by Friday 16th May.   

https://forms.office.com/e/Pi0wMYcjTS?origin=lprLink 

Due to the timings, we anticipate getting back to school at 1.00pm, so it would be useful if 
you could either provide your child with a packed lunch or order the school sandwich 
option.   

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to ask.  

Regards,  

Miss Mott 

Year 6 Teacher  
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